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FEBRUARY

February Fundraiser: Doughnut Love gift certificates. Sales currently open until Feb 9. Gift 
cards can be picked up after school on Feb 12 (just in time for Valentines Day!). GCs come in 
$20 & $40 denominations; click the link to purchase: https://mundy.hotlunches.net/

Next PAC Meeting: Please join us in the school library on February 13 2024 at 6:30pm. It 
will be our 1st meeting with our new principal, Mrs. McLean, so we will start the evening with 
a MEET & GREET. All parents invited (we’ll have treats)!

***Attention Parents:

At the end of this school year the majority of our current executive members will be stepping 
down from PAC due to their children graduating/personal commitments.

If the parents of Mundy Elementary do not step up to fill, (or at least share) the required 
positions, then our PAC must fold. This would mean all PAC funds being handed over to the 
district, and there would no longer be school dances, movie nights, hot lunch, fundraisers of 
any kind, extra classroom supplies, school-wide technology updates, etc.

So please consider stepping up to help your school PAC and ultimately make a positive 
difference in your child’s educational experience. Nominations & voting for ALL positions will 
take place during the Annual General Meeting on May 22 via Zoom.

We will be sending out more detailed information about the vacant positions soon. 

PAC Email: MundyPAC@gmail.com

Coming Up in   March  :   Read-A-Thon!

Thank you!

Shannon & Clara, PAC Co-Chair


